
CITY OF THROCICMORTON 
MEETING MINUTES 

June 9,2015 

1. Mayor Will Carroll called the city council meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. with council members Geneva 
Rodgers, Corey Keeter and Tamra Gray present. Council members Judy Jackson and Troy Batts were 
absent. Also present was Kim Bundy- Asst. City Secretary. Invocation was given by Mayor Carroll. 

2. Council Members approved the minutes from the May 12, 2015 regular Meeting. 
Motion to approve the minutes was made by 	  

  

Corey Keeter 

  

Second by 
All Council Members in favor. Motion carried 3 — 0 

  

Geneva Rodgers 

  

3. There was no one present for Citizens Participation. Mayor Carroll reported that in order for someone to 
request to be put on the Council Agenda they will need to do so 8 days prior to the scheduled date of the 
council meeting and come into the office personally to formally be put on the agenda. No phone calls 
will be accepted. The regular City Council meetings are held on the second Tuesday of every month 
unless there is a special circumstance that arises and then a Special Meeting is called. 

4. Mayor Carroll reported that the Lake is full and the lake dredging project has stopped. After a lengthy 
discussion it was decided that the City will support the Lake Dredging Project in the future if and when 
the City lake levels become too low for the City to utilize the water. 
Motion to continue the project when the lake levels become too low was made by 	Geneva Rodgers 
Second by 	 Corey Keeter 
Motion carried 3-0 

5. Council discussed the financial report. This month's bills were reviewed and discussed by the Council 
Motion to pay the bills was made by 	 Geneva Rodgers 
Second by 	 Corey Keetcr 
Motion carried 3-0 

6. Geneva Rodgers made a motion to adjourn. Motion carried 3 - 0. 

Melanie Gober, City Secretary 
	 Will Carroll, Mayor 
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